
Good morning, today is Thursday, November 2nd  
 

BHIP will be meeting today during grade level lunches.  Please feel free to bring your 
lunch to the meetings!  Sixth grade will meet in Mrs. Lawson’s room (room 305), 
seventh grade will meet in Ms. Birse’s room (room 219), and eighth grade will meet in 
Ms. Westlin’s room (room B-122).  All are welcome to join! 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated to our Hugs for Hurricanes fundraiser and who 
purchased candy grams.  Our school raised over $600 that will go directly to hurricane 
relief.  Thank you for supporting a great cause.   
 
The PTSA will be having a Dine Out at Boston's (in Mill Creek) next Tuesday, November 
7th from 5-8p. Have a great meal out with your family, or pick up a to-go order, and part 
of the proceeds from the evening will go to the Gateway PTSA to support fun programs 
at school.  Just remember to leave your receipt in the jar by the register on the way out.  
 
6th graders – make sure to bring your completed time log to school tomorrow for your 
High School and Beyond lesson about time management. 
 
Thank you, Gateway, Remember to guard your character.  
 
 


